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      3   Mai  2019 
     Respect for All. Learners for Life                3rd May  2019  

Parent Workshops 

 
Thank you to all the parents who attended 

the phonics workshop on Thursday. Mrs 

Mullock was delighted that so many of you 

came. We hope you found the information 

useful. Along with the packs you received, 

further information is also available on our 

school website. 
 

Y2 
 

End of KS1 assessments have now started 

with Y2 children. It is most important during 

this time that children have a healthy 

breakfast, are punctual and have good 

attendance. 
 

Nursery 
 

Nursery really enjoyed their visit from the 

farm on Wednesday. The children had the 

opportunity to hold the animals, groom the 

pony and feed the lamb. This enhanced their 

learning of how farm animals are cared for. 

 

 
 

Chicks 

 
The eggs have arrived at school – we are 

excited to see them hatch in approximately 

3 weeks time. 

 

 

Bank Holiday 

 
School will be closed on Monday 6th May for 

bank holiday. We will return on Tuesday 7th 

May 8.50am. 

Enterprise Jam Tart Sale 
 

Reception are making jam tarts over the 

weekend for Enterprise to sell in school. The 

sale will take place on Tuesday and 

Wednesday of next week. Children can bring 

in 50p to buy a jam tart.  All proceeds will go 

towards resources for  outdoor play. 

 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES 

 
Monday       Bank Holiday (school closed) 

 

Tuesday      Jam Tart Sale 

                       

Wednesday   Y1 Phonics Demo Lesson 9.00am  

 

               Jam Tart Sale 

    

Thursday     Y1 Phonics Demo Lesson 9.00am 

 

Friday        Biscuit Day – N to bring  

                      biscuits     

 

                      Athletics Club 3-4pm 

 

                       

ATTENDANCE 

 
Bluebells  (Mrs Gordon) 

                    (Mrs Mullock)    90% 

Daffodils (Mrs. Davin)      94% 

Poppies (Miss Kervin)   95% 

Tulips  (Mrs. Cullen)     100% 

Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)     98% 

Sunflowers (Mrs. White)    95% 

 

Only 2 classes in green this week 

but well done to Tulips (1C) with an 

amazing 100% attendance and 

Snowdrops who were not far behind! 
 

Overall Attendance 

95% 

 
Our attendance motto is: 

In school, on time, every day! 

Dojos are given to every child in school 

before registers close. 

 

School begins at 8.50 a.m. 

 
BREAKFAST CLUB 

 8.00 – 8.50AM 

(doors close 8.15am) 

 

AFTER SCHOOL CARE 

3.00-5.30PM 

 

 
 

Parking 

 
Polite notice - when dropping off or picking up 

your child from school, kindly refrain from 

blocking the entrance/exits gates to school 

property. The gates are used at all times by 

staff and visitors and could also potentially 

be used in an emergency. Thank you for your 

continued co-operation. 

Upcoming Events 

 
Mon 19 May    Walk to School Week 

Fri   24 May    RH Class Assembly 9.00am 

Fri   24 May    Break up for half term 

 

Extra Curricular Clubs 

 
Extra Curricular Clubs will start on Monday 

13th May. Reception children are included 

for Summer term. 

 

Milk Money 
 

Milk money is still outstanding for Autumn 

and Spring term.  If your child is eligible to 

pay then letters detailing the amounts have 

been sent home.  

 


